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MEETINGS 
1ST Wednesday of the Month 

6:30 Social time - 7:00 pm Meeting 
At the Boston Store - Upstairs 

1550 Boston Mills Road 
Cuyahoga Valley National Park 

__________________________ 

CO-PRESIDENTS 
 

Dianna Weaver 
diannaw@ameritech.net 

440-623-8066 
 

Mike Andrea 
Mlandrea03@yahoo.com 

330-592-5953 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
 

Molly Eastwood 
mollyeastwood@aol.com 

330-666-1095 

 

TREASUREr 
Rosemary Young 

rosemary4ohc@gmail.com 
440-884-7994 

 

SECRETARY 
Kathy Schmidt 

km5707@aol.com 
216-288-5406 

__________________________ 

TRAIL COMMITTEE 
 

Mike Andrea 
Contact: see above 

Patricia Vance 
pavancelaw@aol.com 

330-836-9356 
Jack Weese 

Jack4ohc@att.net 
H:  440-234-9668 
C:  216-780-9668 
Dianna Weaver 

Contact:  see above 

 

 

Medina OHC Trail Mileage and Saddle Hour Report 

I want to extend a sincere thanks to everyone who tracked and reported 

your trail and saddle hours.  For 2017, nineteen members reported a total 

of 6099 trail miles and 1091 saddle hours.  Many of our riders enjoyed 

participating in organized special events including: a wonderful road trip 

to Rocky Hollow Horse Camp in the Mt. Rogers National Recreation Area 

in Troutdale Va., Fun Day Rides celebrating Cleveland Metro parks, by 

joining in on the 100 Mile Emerald Necklace End to End Trail Rides and 

riding in the Cuyahoga Valley National Park. I hope all enjoyed their 

adventures on horseback and I look forward to seeing new and familiar 

faces at similar events in 2018! 

 

While you are enjoying your horse, please keep in mind how essential 

reporting your trail miles is. The state uses this information to assess trail 

use for equine activities and plan for future trail allocations. Our unique 

and valuable relationship with CVNP goes back over thirty years.  Since 

мфусΣ aŜŘƛƴŀ hƘƛƻ IƻǊǎŜƳŀƴΩǎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ όahI/ύ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ 

fund, build and maintain the horse trails in the Park. Your continued 

support by providing this information helps to expand and enhance trail 

experiences for all. By tracking and reporting, we ensure that we are seen 

as important participants in the Cuyahoga Valley National Park trails and 

the state of Ohio. 

 

Some members have expressed confusion on how to define their riding 

ǎƻ L ŀƳ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ hILh Ihw{9a!bέ{ ¢w!L[ aL[9!D9 twhDw!a ǿƛǘƘ 

you along with the 2018 OHC Mileage and Saddle Log to help with your 

recording. You will find it later in this newsletter.  If you have any 

questions please give me a call, Dianna Weaver 440-623-8066. 

 

March 7 ςGeneral Meeting and Chili Cook-off. Bring your 
favorite chili to share, or just come and enjoy! 
6:30 pm Social Time ς 7:00 pm Meeting.  
March 10 ς Trail Maintenance Party followed by pancakes at 
Hale Farm.  Meet at the Covered Bridge at 8:30 am 
March 11 ς Spring Ahead Ride.  Meet at the Hinckley Trailhead 
on Rt. 606 at 11:00 am.  Bring something to share at a trailgait 
lunch following the ride. 
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Are You Getting Ready To Ride? 
 

Getting anxious to start our ride season! Let me know if anyone wants to join me on the State Trail 
Rides. I plan on going to Caesar Creek on June 8-10, ours Aug. 17-19, Ashland at Mohican on Sept. 
14-16, NW Region at Van Buren on Sept. 28-30 and Cuyahoga.at South Chagrin on Oct. 5-7. 
 

I would also like to plan some day rides so let me know if anyone wants to help with that. 
 
Molly Eastwood     mollyeastwood@aol.com or 330-666-1095 
 
For trail maps and information about the trails at these rides and other bridle trails in the State, go to 
ohconline.com 

 

Stay connected between newsletters by joining our Facebook Group:  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1808153295867324/?ref=group_header 

 

Membership Renewal for 2018  

 

The new year is upon us folks- if you have not yet renewed, do it today! 

The membership form is in this newsletter 

 

Got questions?  Reach me at  rosemary4medinaohc@gmail.com 

or 440-884-7994 or 440-382-7980. 

 
 

WHERE IS IT?? 

 

Find the answer in this newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer at the OHC Equine Affair booth April 12-15, 2018 

If you want to volunteer, please call Ann Beathard at (614) 314-0984 or Brian Roudabush 

at (614) 304-1101 or send an email to equineafaire@online.com. 

To sign up on-line go to:  http://www.ohiohorsemanscouncil.com/volunteersignup.aspx 

This is an opportunity to meet lots of horse people and OHC members and 

share the OHC story with the horse community. 
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Jackõs Stall    2/2018  

My condolences to Joyce Tretow and the folks who rode Night over the years. Night suffered a 

fatal bout of colic on Febr uary 9, 2018. I have many fond memories of helping Joyce become 

comfortable riding Night. He was so much taller than the rest of her Arabs. Night was my son 

Anselôs ride on his very first true trail ride. We all had a nice time that day. RIP Night! 

It is v ery nice to see MOHC highlighting the State Trail Rides this year. For many years I have 

been wanting to go to Greene Countyôs state ride at Caesar Creek. The last time I was at Caesar 

Creek State Park was at 40 th  Anniversary State Ride. As the ride manage r I will be going to the 

work week and Gibby Memorial Ride at Barkcamp State Park the first weekend in August. Of 

course, I canôt miss our MOHC ride in August. After that who knows. Probably Fairfield Countyôs 

ride at Scioto Trail State Forest, the Chili -Cook -Off at Mohican, maybe Clermont Countyôs ride at 

East Fork State Park (it is a long drive) and of course Cuyahoga Countyôs ride at the Polo Field in 

October. For one reason or another I missed many of these rides last year. I hope that this year 

will be  different, and that Linda and I will be able to attend many of the rides.  

The Trail Committee will be meeting with the park on Feb, 20 th . If any of you have any concerns 

regarding the bridle trails, please inform one the members of the trail Committee. (J ack Weese, 

Patricia Vance and Mike Andrea)  

Prize tells me that he is looking forward to the Spring Ahead Ride on March 11 th , the first day of 

Daylight Savings Time hence the name Spring Ahead Ride. We will be riding out of the Hinckley 

trail parking lot on  606 at 11:00 AM for couple of hours riding and our world - famous trail gait 

lunch following the ride.  

Prize also tells me the we should get in the swing of trail riding well before the ride. Last year he 

was not the most well behaved horse who wasnôt quite sure what he wanted to do next so he did 

a little bit of everything. It was not really very amusing. However, he is the type of big motor 

horse that I like.  

The first Trail Maintenance Party will be, weather permitting, Saturday March 10 th . After the 

main tenance is finished we will go to Hale Farm for pancakes and sausage. It is always a fun time.  

For the last month or so I have been trying to organize many of the photos that I have taken over 

the years. I have printed a few for the living room wall. And s peaking of photos if anyone has a 

photo or an idea for the where - is- it please send the photo and description to Kathy Schmidt the 

newsletter editor. If you have an idea that you would like to share please send it to me.  

 

As always, may your equine be with you as you traverse the twisty winding 

trails of life.  

 

Jack Weese      jack4ohc@att.net        440 - 234 - 9668  
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HORSEMENôS CORRAL ñCORRAL CLUB CHALLENGEò 

WIN $500 FOR YOUR CLUB and APPEAR ON THE FRONT COVER OF THE CORRAL  

Check out the potential obstacles at  creeksidehorsepark.com  

WIN $500 FOR YOUR CLUB and APPEAR ON THE FRONT COVER OF THE CORRAL  

The Horsemenôs Corral Magazine, with the cooperation of Ohio Quarter Horse Association (OQHA), 

International Mountain Trail Challenge Association (IMTCA) and Creekside Horse Park invite you to join us 

for the first ever Corral Club Challenge on Sunday, June 17, 2018 at 11:00 am.  

The event will be held at Creekside  Horse Park in Waynesburg, OH on the final day of the OQHA/IMTCA All 

Breed Trail Ride & Challenge weekend and will be open exclusively to all 2018 Horsemenôs Corral Clubs and 

Ohio Horsemanôs Council (OHC) Chapters. 

*****NO ENTRY FEE REQUIRED ï LUNCH PROVID ED FOR TEAM MEMBERS*****  

Teams will consist of three members from your Club or Chapter:  

·         Team must have a minimum of one Youth member.  

·         Horse and/or Human may only compete for one team.  

Eligibility:  

·         Must be a member of a Horsemenôs Corral Club or OHC Chapter. 

·         All equine (Minis, Mules, Donkeys, Horses, even Zebra if you have one).  

·         All disciplines (Dressage, Halter, Jumpers, Mounted Shooting, Roping, Reining, etc.).  

·         All seats (English, Western, Spanish, Side Saddle, etc.).  

Rules will be simple:  

·         Ride or Lead your equine partner through the IMTCA course as a group, single file, as if you were 

on a trail ride.  

·         Navigate 4 challenges, chosen by the Corral on the day of the event.  

·         Receive 5 points for each equine that completes each challenge within the allotted time.   

·         Time begins when first team member crosses the start line and ends when the last team member 

crosses the finish line.  

·         Add up the points t o a maximum of 60.   Your time on the course will serve as the tie breaker.  

 The IMTCA course will be open from 8:30 -10:30 a.m. to allow time for you to acclimate your horse to the 

various obstacles but you will not know the 4 we choose until the start of t he event.   There will be a safety 

meeting at 10:30.   Order of go will be drawn from a hat.   

 RSVP  by June 1  to Horsemenôs Corral via Facebook message or email joe@thehorsemenscorral.com  

  If you  would like to come for the whole weekend, please contact Cynthia Bauman at 330 -323 -3559 

or  creeksidehorsepark@gmail.com   Details of the weekend and clinics may be found on the 

Advertisement i n the last few issues of the Horsemenôs Corral Magazine.  

Joe Coalter  General Manager :  PO Box 32, Lodi OH 44254, 330 -635 -4145  
The Corral is the only magazine that supports the horse industry in OH, MI, IN, KY, WV & PA by using a full multi -media approach to 

marketing. We combine Print, Radio, Social & Web Media along with ~100 Personal Appearances by Joe Coalter, Professional Equi ne 

and Rodeo Announcer. We also provide sponsorship for everything from Club Shows to the Road to the Horse and from Western 

Dre ssage Clinics to the Extreme Thoroughbred Makeover.   
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PUT THIS FORM IN YOUR BARN OR TRAILER AND USE IT AFTER YOU RIDE 

Answer to where is it:  This photo was taken at Howe Meadow looking west. It was taken at the 

2015 Celebration Ride. 



 


